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TALKING POINTS

- We have an important and difficult subject to address today.
The way we conduct the INF negotiations will directly affect
the security andlcohesion of the NATO alliance, and our ability
to go forward with our planned deployments of ground-launched
cruise missiles and Pershing II next year. Our conduct of
the INF negotiations is also important to the success of our
overall arms control policy and our defense program.

- We have arrived at this point by a rather unorthodox route,
N

but my understanding is that no commitments have been made
on behalf of the US Govermnment, and all options remain
cpen to us.

e The President has read the memo I sent him last week, which
was based on your inputs. It seems to me that your materials
laid out the issues fairly and concisely. The purpose of
our meeting today is to decide how to proceed -- whether to
pursue such a package as a possible solution, or decide now
to reject it.

= There seem to be three central questions here, First, is
the military balance that would result from the package
acceptable to the United States? Arguments are made in
your materials that the soviets would have an edge because
their SS5-20's would have advantages over Us GLCMs, and on
the other side that the balance is more favorable to the
US under the package than if we go ahead with our full

program with no agreement. We shonld get Lo R b0 ERai pe
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The second question, it seems to me, is what we can expeact

will happen next year if we hold to our current position.
Our zero/zero approach currently has broad support. Looking

ahead to next year, 1'd like to hear from CIA and State on

the situation we can anticipate in Europe when the missiles
begin to arrive next spring if the talks are deadlocked.
What are the prospects for our deployment plans?

The final question is how an agreement along the lines of
the package would affect the situation in Europe, and our
deployment plans in particular.

I would like to take up these questions one at a time.

But T would just like to clarify one point before we get
started. It is my understanding that we have as yet no
reading of the Soviet attitude toward the package. We may
get one when Paul Nitze sees Kvitsinskiy or when George
Shultz sees CGromyko later this month, but we have nothing
yet. So it seems to me we really have three choices --
we can pursue this approach and possible variations as a
potential solution, we can decide now to reject it, or we
can defer a final decision until we see what the Soviet
response is.

Let us begin with the question of the military balance --

ce under the package and the balance without an

the balan
agreement. Fhisqg d of -the
President-
(seek views of Secretary Weinberger and JCS, and also
Try to get

Secretary Shultz and Professor Rostow.

SECRET












